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To: All County Welfare Directors

MG 301 ID CARDS

Letter No. 81-4

This is to inform you that it is no longer necessary to type addresses on the 
county issued Medi-Cal ID cards (MC 301). As you may be aware, county issued
cards (MC 302) generated via on-line MEDS terminals will not contain the bene­
ficiary address. Until such time as all counties have the ability to obtain
immediate need Medi-Cal cards via MEDS terminals, those counties manually issu­
ing immediate need Medi-Cal cards (MC 301) may eliminate the address.

The procedures section of the Medi-Cal Eligibility Manual will be revised short­
ly to reflect this information. If you have any questions regarding this change,
please contact your Medi-Cal Program Consultant.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Barbara V.Carr, Acting Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Program Consultants
Expiration Date: July 31, 1981




